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IMPORTANT NOTICE: In-Person Evening Classes Moved to Online for
Thursday, January 27. 2022

NEWS
 Posted Date: 01/27/2022

  IMPORTANT NOTICE: In-Person Evening Classes Moved to Online for
Thursday, January 27. 2022
Due to an EMERGENCY WATER OUTAGE affecting the Guam Community
College campus, all GCC in-person classes beginning at 4:00 p.m. today will be
moved to online. Regular class schedules will resume beginning tomorrow
morning.

Affected students should contact instructors directly for further guidance.

GWA@txcstr.com (EMERGENCY OUTAGE)today 1/28/22 Mangilao. 4pm-12am.
Areas: UOG, GCC, GWHS, Quichocho St, Jesus Mariano St, and surrounding
areas. 
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